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July 28, 2014

Nordic Trustee 
Postboks 1470 Vika 
0116 OSLO

RE: Access to Sanjel Corporation's Data Room for Bondholders and Potential Bondholders

Sanjel Corporation ("Sanjel" or the "Company") maintains a secure Data Room which contains the 
Company's confidential information for use by bondholders and potential bondholders. The Data Room 
website is only for use by the holders and prospective holders of 7.50% Sanjel Corporation Callable 
Bonds Issue 2014/2019 ("Bonds") issued pursuant to the terms of the Bond Agreement between Sanjel 
Corporation ("Sanjel") and Nordic Trustee ASA dated June 18, 2014.

Please follow the instructions below in order to be granted access to this website in order to review 
certain confidential information of Sanjel and its affiliates or associates.

Bondholders

If you are a bona fide holder of the bonds, please contact Nordic Trustee at postffinordictrustee.com 
and provide proof of your bondholding. Nordic Trustee will then provide instructions on how to gain 
access to the secure data room.

Potential Bondholders

If you are a prospective investor in the bonds, please proceed to www.saniel.com/lenderrelations and 
follow the instructions on the web page in order to gain access to the secure data room.

Additionally, you can reach Sanjel's Lender Relations team via email at lenderrelations(a)saniel.com with 
any questions.

Sincerely,

Cameron Barton
Chief Financial Officer
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http://www.saniel.com/lenderrelations
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July 28, 2014

Nordic Trustee 
Postboks 1470 Vika 
0116 OSLO

RE: Notice to Bondholders regarding Fiscal Year 2014 Annual Report and Lenders Conference Call

Dear Sirs:

We are pleased to provide the enclosed Sanjel Fiscal Year 2014 Annual Report to our Bondholders.

The annual report includes our Financial Statements, Management's Discussion and Analysis and a letter 
from our President & CEO. Since our fiscal year-end financial results are in-line with our previous 
guidance, we will not be holding a lenders conference call until the release of Sanjel's first quarter 
results for fiscal year 2015. Our first quarter results will be released September 29, 2014 and a lenders 
call will be scheduled for the following week.

To access our all of our confidential financial disclosures please proceed to 
www.saniel.com/lenderrelations and follow the instructions on the web page to access the secure data 
room.

Additionally, you can reach our Lenders Relations team via email at lenderrelations(5>saniel.com with 
any questions.

Sincerely,

Cameron Barton
Chief Financial Officer
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http://www.saniel.com/lenderrelations

